
 
      

 INFORMATION 
 
TITLE: Drawing of Board Members Lots  
 
DATE:     June 20, 2022 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Terry Morawski, Ed.D. 
     Superintendent 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:   
Recent census data and rezoning of existing boundaries required the election of Board 
members into five (5) single-member zones and two (2) at large positions, ultimately 
resulting in five-year terms.   
 
The administration recommends and legal counsel has advised that the Board of Education 
will draw lots for (2) two year terms expiring 2024, (2) three year terms expiring 2025, (2) 
four year terms expiring 2026, and (1) five year term expiring 2027.  This recommendation 
allows Board members to serve a minimum two-year term before running for re-election. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
The administration recommends that the Board draw for lots as suggested. 
 
 


